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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 

To: Ann Cole 

Subject: RE LCEC Wholesale Contract -- Docket No 080665-El 

Monday, January 26,2009 2.32 PM 

Ann, 

I wil l  make this change per this e-mail. 

Thank you 

Dorothy 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 2:31 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Ruth Nettles 
Subject: FW: LCEC Wholesale Contract -- Docket No. 080665-E1 

Please move DN 00356-09 from 080665 to 090000, pursuant to the emails below. If you have any questions, please let me 
know. Thank you. 

. ..~ ~ .__- .... 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: Monday, lanuary 26,2009 12:24 PM 
To: Lisa Bennett; Ruth Nettles 
Cc: Jennifer Brubaker; Mary Anne Helton; Keino Young 
Subjed: RE: LCEC Wholesale Contract -- Dccket No. 080665-E1 

Hey Lisa, 

Please see email from Jennifer. Unless otherwise instructed, we will place this attachment in the undocketed file. 

Thanks for bringing this to our attention 

Ruth, would you please follow up on this? Thank you. 

From: Ruth Nettles 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 12:15 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Subject: FW: 
Ms. Ann, please see Jennifer's response. 

From: Jennifer Brubaker 
Sent: Monday, January 26,2009 11:21 AM 
To: Ruth Nettles 
Cc: Mary Anne Helton; Keino Young 
Subject: FW: 

Short of contacting the customer to ascertain to which utility matter their comments are directed, I'd be speculating to which utility 
this refers. I'd be inclined to place it in the '00 docket file (undocketed matters). I believe the City of Apopka is in Progress Energy 
Florida's service area, but it's unclear whether the customer is referring to the nuclear docket, one of the clause dockets. or PEF'S 
upcoming (and as yet undocketed) rate case. I'm not sure from the face of the correspondence why it would be directed to 
Docket 080665-El, which concerns a territorial agreement between FPL and the Lee County Electric Cooperative. 

1 /26/2009 
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From: Ruth Nettles 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 11:02 AM 
To: Jennifer Brubaker 
Cc: Keino Young 
Subject: 

Good morning. Please look at this file, and please let me have some guidance as to where this consumer note should be placed? 
Thank you. 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 10:49 AM 
To: Ruth Nettles 
Cc: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: FW: LCEC Wholesale Contract -- Docket No. 080665-E1 

Thanks, Lisa 

Ruth, would you please follow up on this and let me know? Thanks 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Monday, lanuary 26, 2009 8:41 AM 
To: Ann Cole 
Subject: FW: LCEC Wholesale Contract -- Docket No. 080665-E1 

It appears that document no 00356 placed in Docket No 080665, may belong in a different docket Please see the emall below 

Lisa 

Lisa C Bennett 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-41 3-6230 

From: Natalie-Smith@fpl.com [mailto:Natalie-Smith@fpl.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 8:37 AM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: LCEC Wholesale Contract -- Docket No. 080665-E1 

Lisa, 

It appears that some consumer correspondence was mistakenly placed in Docket No. 080665-EI. I t  is  froin a consumer 
in Apopka, which IS not in FPL's or LCEC's service area, and the e-mail doesn't appcar to relate to this docket. It's 
document No. 00356. 

Pleasc let m e  know if I should contact someone else on this. 

Thank you. 

Natalie 
52 1-3920 

1/26/2009 


